
 
 
 

 
 

 
December 10, 2010 
 
 
 
Re:  Shertine Construction Ltd. 
  25 Sandford Flemming Drive, Unit #3, 
  Collingwood, ON 
  L9Y 5A6 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Shertine Construction Ltd. has completed three construction projects for us within the 
last few years. They ranged in construction value from $330,000 to $1.6 million. All of 
them involved fairly difficult renovations to existing buildings which needed to be 
completed within tight time frames.  
 
We were also involved as an owner’s representative on a recent renovation Shertine 
completed at St. Mary’s Church in Barrie. 
 
In each case we were pleased with the work which Shertine did and with the 
conscientious and professional attitude of their project management team. We 
enjoyed a good working relationship with them. 
 
As a result of these experiences I would have no hesitation in recommending them as 
general contractors and project managers. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
John Jeffery 
B.Sc., B. Arch., OAA 
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